Robert Freeman

From: Alexandra Stevens <Alexandra.Stevens@hertfordshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 13 March 2014 19:36
To: Robert Freeman

Cc: Matthew Wood; Andrew Freeman; Sanjay Patel; Nick Gough; James Dale; Jacqueline

Nixon

Subject: RE: DBC Draft CIL Charging Schedule - HCC response

Attachments: Dacorum DCS - Combined HCC response.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Robert

Thank you for your email, please find the attached response.

I have made the amendments I am able to make, unfortunately I have not received final approval from James in respect of the Highways issues accordingly, there is a chance the Highway Authority may send a clarification/supplementary note if required. Apologies if this causes any issues however, I am now on leave for a week and James is also on leave tomorrow and I am aware that you require a response by the end of this week (a draft response having been provided on 12th March).

From our discussion I understand you are happy with the format of the response and that it can be accepted without the need to complete the questionnaire. If this has changed please could you let Matthew know in my absence.

Kind regards

Alexandra Stevens
Planning Obligations Officer,
Development Services
Property and Technology
Postal point CHO 315
Hertfordshire County Council, County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DE
Tel 01992 588132 Comnet / Internal: 28132

****Disclaimer****

The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Hertfordshire County Council unless explicitly stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Hertfordshire County Council may be intercepted and read by the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system.

Click here to report this email as spam.